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August 25, 2015

Energy East Pipeline Project
450 — 1 Street SW
Calgary, Alberta T2P 5H1

To whom it may concern,
RE: Energy East pipeline Project

The County of Stettler No. 6 would like to express its support of the TransCanada Energy East
Pipeline Project.

We recoghize the positive economic impact this project will have on our province and for
Canada. Not only will it create thousands of jobs and boost economic activity, nationally we will
be able to provide Eastern Canada with a secure supply of oil.

We also support a pipeline supply of crude oil to the east coast as a safer and environmentally
responsible method of transportation, by reducing ground transportation of heavy industrial
traffic on our roads and highways.

As a municipality and a province that relies on oil and gas activity, we wholeheartedly support
the development of TransCanada’s Energy East Pipeline along with all the potential benefits it
could bring to our community, our province and our country.

Sincerely,

Lo

Wayne Nixon
Reeve

WN/nt

CC Honourable Margaret McCuaig-Boyd, Minister of Energy
CC Honourable Deron Bilous, Minister of Municipal Affairs
CC Mr. Rick Strankman, MLA for Drumheller-Stettler




